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In compliance with 37-3-203(3) MCA, the Board of Medical Examiners provides this annual report on 
the number of complaints and disciplinary actions involving physician practices in providing written 
certification of individuals for use of marijuana for a debilitating medical condition provided for in 
Title 50, Chapter 46.    

From July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, the Board received one complaint about its licensees 
regarding the written certification of individuals for use of medical marijuana.   

During the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2022, one investigation into physician practices in providing 
written certification were opened.  

During the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2022, no physicians were disciplined by the board for their 
practices in providing written certification for the use of marijuana for a debilitating medical 
condition. 


